
 

FRIDAY, AUGUST 11, 2017 
8.30AM – 3.00PM  

DESIGN THINKING FOR 
INNOVATION MEETUP 
An opportunity for St Paul’s School students and 
Suncorp graduates to interact and work together in 
using Design Thinking to solve authentic design 
problems 

This is an opportunity to work with Suncorp Graduates to create innovative solutions 

to authentic design problems using a design thinking approach. The design problems 

the students will engage in and develop solutions to, are based on situations Suncorp 

are potentially dealing with every day. The workshop will foster a number of design 

thinking mindsets including empathy, ambiguity, optimism and iterative thinking. It will 

provide an opportunity for students to be exposed to and work with design thinking in 

an industry context. St Paul’s School students will experience different ways of thinking 

and communicating their ideas and concepts in a collaborative, hands on, safe-to-fail, 

feedback rich environment. St Paul’s students will learn from other experts in a variety 

of fields within Suncorp. 

If you are interested and are in Year’s 10-12, please CLICK HERE and complete the 

expression of interest form or e-mail Mr Osborne to express your interest. 
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FOR FURTHER 

INFORMATION 
Tim Osborne 
Head of Design Learning,  
St Paul’s School 

t.osborne@stpauls.qld.edu.au 

Phone: (07) 3261 1388 
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